
The Sheriff of Lake County, 
Peyton C. Grinnell, is 
sponsoring a Sheriff’s 
Citizen Academy.  The 
purpose of the academy is to 
build a better understanding 
between citizens and law 
enforcement through 
education.  Participants 
will become familiar with 
the operations of the Lake 
County Sheriff’s Office 
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and gain a deeper understanding of the 
issues facing law enforcement and the 
community.

Students will tour various departments 
of the Sheriff’s Office including the Lake 
County Detention Center, the Lake County 
Judicial Center, and the Criminal Justice 
Academy.   A demonstration will also be 
presented by specialized units such as 

If you are interested in the academy, contact Linda Thompson in 
Community Engagement 352-326-8108 or linda.thompson@lcso.org

the Dive Team, K-9, S.W.A.T. and Mounted 
Patrol.

The Sheriff’s Citizen Academy is 
scheduled one night a week beginning 
Tuesday; September 19th from 5:00 
pm until 8:00 pm.  Classes meet at 
the Institute of Public Safety located on 
Lane Park Cutoff Road in Tavares. The 
Academy is limited to 30 participants. 


